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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHCRITY
CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 37401

1750 Chestnut Street Tower II

April 10, 1981 :::-
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# e'Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director gs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission D dpO
Office of Inspection and Enforcement j3j 8'.4 /g -

Region II p '8
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 i A'
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 y

*

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: i>g

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
No. 50-327 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT SQRO-50-327/81014

The enclosed report provides details concerning test procedures for valves
1-FCV-62-72, 73, and 74. This event is reportable under Sequoyah unit 1
Technical Specificatien 6.9.1.13.b.

Sequoyah Licensee Event Reports (LER's) are transmitted to your office by the
Division of Nuclear Power central office. Recently, a Sequoyah Compliance
Staff (ISEG) review of Licensee Event Reports discovered that this LER
was apparently lost in the mail between Sequoyah Nuclear Plant and the
central office and was therefore never transmitted to your office. This
LER is now being transmitted beyond the 30-day reporting time.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY *

H. J. Green!

I Director of Nuclear Power
i

Enclosure (3)
cc (Enclosure):

Director (3)
| Office of Management Information and Program Control

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission'

Washingt.on, DC 20555

Director (40) l
| Office of Inspection and Enf rcement

U.S. Nuclear Rec,ulatory Ccemi sion g/
Washin-. ton _ nr ?nsss r

h\Mr. Bill Lavallee
Nuclear Safety Analysis Center

,

| Palo Alto, California 94303
i

NRC Inspector, Sequoyah
An Ecual Opportumty Employer
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